



Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913

MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

CWA/KRE

23 January 2018

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

## Re: visit by Ofsted 16 and 17 January 2018

Further to last week's visit, I am writing as a matter of courtesy to politely inform you, as well as keep you updated, about the academy's Ofsted visit.

At present, the detailed report is going through the usual rigorous quality assurance process; this is a set period of 14 working days. Therefore, I expect to be in a position to provide a detailed and comprehensive update, including a finalised report, by no later than Monday 5 February 2018.

I would also like to take this opportunity to, once again, sincerely thank those significant numbers of parents and carers who took the time to complete the parent view survey or to submit detailed emails to the Ofsted inspection team. Such support should always be both respected and appreciated and I can assure you that from my colleagues and I, this was very much the case.

Yours sincerely

Mr C A Wakefield

Principal























